
Lehi Elementary PTA 
Newsletter  -- February

PTA  President’s  Message

January  was  a  busy  month  for  our  students  at  Lehi  

elementary.  We  had  a  successful  spelling  bee,  began  

started  our  after  school  robotics  class.  Let’s  not  forget  to  

mention  the  continuation  of  choir,  band,  double  dosing,  

and  the  programs  for  gifted  and  talented  held  before  

school.  I’m  so  excited  for  the  growth  our  children  are  

experiencing.  We  seem  to  be  making  a  lot  of  progress  at  

Lehi  Elementary.  

We  appreciate  all  the  extra  hours  the  students  spend  

learning  and  the  parents  that  help  volunteer  every  day  

of  the  year.  Just  imagine  what  we  can  accomplish  in  the  

second  half  of  the  school  year!  Thanks  for  your  help!      

   Sincerely,  

   Amy  Grace  and  Heather  Rasmussen,  Co-­Presidents

Calendar

February
3 Kindergarten Registration begins
3 Science Fair Awards Assembly
4 PTA Board Meeting  10am
5 & 6  Parent/Teacher Conferences
12 Dads & Doughnuts 9:15am
 Fourth Grade, library
17 President’s Day -- no school
20 Community Council 3:30pm
 Conference Room

March
4 PTA Board Meeting  10am
4 Battle of the Books 
10, 11 & 12th    Annie Jr. 7pm
 Willowcreek Jr. High stage
14 Maturation mtg (5th grd) 2:15pm
19 Dads & Doughnuts 9:15am
 Fi!h Grade, library
28 Daddy Daughter Dance 6:30pm

Congratulations to our 
Spelling Bee Winners!

1st: Cooper Doyle   
2nd: Trevor Smith 
3rd: Bailee Jukes

Cooper will go on to the area 
Spelling Bee on 

February 22nd.  Good Luck!

Dads & Donuts 
February 12th

 Fourth Grade -‐-‐ 9:15 am

Science Fair -- Thank You!
Thank you from the bottom of 

my heart to all those who 

volunteered or judged at the 

Science Fair. It couldn’t 

have been done without you. 

The top  winners from each 

grade will be announced on Monday, Feb 

3rd.  These kids will move on to the 

district science fair on February 18th 

at Pleasant Grove High. Congratulations!          

     ~Jamie Moesser

Annie is going great!  
No rehearsal on the 
6th because of parent/

teacher conferences. Your child should be 
o"-script (have their part completely 
memorized) by the 4th  :) 

Bingo for Books 

Feb. 20  -‐-‐  6:30 pm



For  those  who  aren’t  involved  in  the  school  play  (Kindergarten  through  
3rd  grade)  Choir  is  held  Wednesday  mornings  at  8  am  in  the  gym  
(please  be  on  time).    Questions?  Heidi  Needles  at  801-­768-­2606.

CHOIR

Volunteering in your 

child’s class is fun and 

rewarding ... and it 

gives great benefits 

to our school!  

One-on-one help with reading and math for 

students moves everyone forward, and helps 

give individual attention and while not taking 

teachers away from the rest of the class.  

You can volunteer as little as 30 minutes a 

week!  Just talk to your student’s teacher 

... they would love the help!

Classroom 

Volunteers

Community Council
Open to everyone, the Lehi Elementary 

Community Council is an advisory body.  Our 

school receives an annual dividend from the 

School LAND Trust Program and the council 

reviews and prepares plans for this and other 

academic improvements for our students each 

year (all plans are reviewed by the school 

board).  The council will meet Thursday, 

February 20th at 3:30pm at school.

www.facebook.com/
LehiElementaryPTA

Scan with your 
smartphone 
for the latest 

updates, 
events, and 

happenings!

Have you tasted the air lately?  #en you know we all need to do our 
part to help cut down on emissions.  We would like your help to reduce 
idling. Did you know that if everyone in the United States stopped 
idling for $ve minutes a day it would be equivalent to taking $ve 
hundred thousand cars o" the road and saving one point six million 
tons of CO2? By turning your engine o" when parked for more than 
10 seconds, you will save money by reducing fuel use. You will breathe 
easier by preventing unhealthy exhaust from building up in and around 
your car, and you will protect the blue sky by reducing idling emissions 
that contribute to smog, because 10 seconds of idling uses more fuel 
than restarting your engine. To learn more go to www.idlefree.utah.

Do you have a child going into kindergarten 

in the fall? To register them, you will need to 

have a copy of their birth certificate and 

have their vaccinations up-to-date. The Utah 

County Health Department (UCHD) can help! 

Copies of birth certificates can be obtained 

in American Fork (599 South 500 East) or Provo 

(151 South University Ave). The UCHD can 

also look up vaccination records (medical 

provider participation required). If you need 

immunizations, they provide all childhood 

vaccinations (including Kindergarten and 

7th grade boosters). Most insurances are 

accepted, and they offer low cost Vaccine 

for Children (VFC) Program vaccines 

(availability based on income).  Details 

available at www.UtahCountyHealth.org. 


